
Letter of Suggestion for Improving Housing 

Accessibility 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Organization's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose suggestions aimed at improving housing 

accessibility within our community. As we strive to create an inclusive environment, it is vital 

that we ensure that all individuals, regardless of their abilities, have access to suitable housing 

options. 

Here are a few suggestions for consideration: 

• Implementing universal design principles in new housing developments. 

• Offering financial incentives for renovations that enhance accessibility in existing homes. 

• Collaborating with local organizations to provide resources for individuals seeking 

accessible housing. 

• Conducting regular assessments of community housing to identify and address 

accessibility barriers. 

I believe that by adopting these measures, we can significantly enhance the quality of life for 

many residents in our community. I welcome the opportunity to discuss these suggestions further 

and explore how we can collaborate to improve housing accessibility. 



Thank you for considering my suggestions. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


